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Hotel Closure Notice 
 
We are very sorry to impart this difficult and sad news to you, but after 68 years we 
must advise our customers that the business of The Northern Hotel will close its doors 
on 13th June 2025.  
 
We continue to be open in April & May.  While some facilities may be limited, we wish 
to continue to serve you, if possible.  Please contact us for further information. 
 
I’m sure you will be aware how challenging it has become for many businesses to 
operate in this current financial climate, especially for Hotels & the Catering Industry. 
 

Over the years, we have managed to keep the hotel afloat through sheer commitment, 
long hours and hard work.  However, the family are now all of Retirement Age and as 
such we felt it was time to “Close the Door” on what has been a lifelong commitment 
for us – providing, we hope, a worthwhile service to our Hotel, Retirement & 
Restaurant Customers over a period of 68 years and 3 family generations. 
 

This has not been an easy decision and we realise this must be a disappointment for 
you.    We know that for many of our Hotel & Restaurant Visitors, Retirement Guests & 
Staff, we have “always been there” and this will be a very significant change for us all.   
 
We understand the impact this may have on your plans but unfortunately, given the 
nature of our business and the complexities of selling, it was not possible to advise you 
sooner.  
 
We express gratitude to you for “finding us” and giving us your custom over the years.  
We do hope you have enjoyed visiting us and enjoyed our “home from home” 
environment and the many services we have provided over the years. 
 
We will miss your all. 
 

Yours sincerely 
The Sims Family: Sue, Nick & Chris Sims 
Proprietors 
 


